
~  PUBLIC NOTICE  ~ 
 
 
 

TOWN OF WEARE 
PLANNING BOARD 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 
WEARE, NH  03281 

 
 
The Planning Board will not be having a meeting January 
25, 2018.  The next Planning Board meeting will be 
February 8, 2018 @7:00pm at the Town Office Building, 
15 Flanders Memorial Road, Weare, NH 03281. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this meeting and 
needs to be provided a reasonable accommodation in order to participate, 
should call the Town Office (529-7525) at least 24 hours in advance so that 
arrangements can be made. 
 
 
 


